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ELECTRONIC DEVICES POLICY 

Students are not allowed to have a visible cell phone in the school building during school hours 

without written permission from an administrator. 

Students who have a visible cell phone, or any other electronic device, including personal IPads, 

IPods, etc. and/or if a student is using a cell phone or any of its functions in the school building 

during school hours the following consequences will be imposed— 

 1st offense:  Confiscation of the device, device turned in to the administration, one day 

in-school  suspension,  parents called.  The device will be returned to the student at the end of 

the day. 

 2nd offense:  Confiscation of the device, device turned in to the administration, one day 

out-of-school suspension,  parents called to pick up the device.  The device will not be returned 

to the student. 

Harding County School District IS NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR PERSONAL LOST, STOLEN, OR 

BROKEN ELECTRONIC DEVICES. 
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